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Anteaters in Law Chapter 2024 UCIAA Scholarship

UCI School of Law’s Office of Student Financial Services is pleased to announce the Anteaters in Law Chapter 2024 UCIAA Scholarship in the amount of $1,000 in scholarship to one selected UCI Law School student who fulfills the specified qualifications.

Eligibility:  Full time UCI Law 1st year law student (Class of 2027). 

Scholarship Award: $1,000, awarded to a 1st year student.  If the recipient has borrowed federal loans up to the cost of attendance, the scholarship will be used to replace student loans. 

To apply: Students must submit (1) a completed application (included below) and (2) a one-page statement that outlines their volunteer and/or extra-curricular activities contribute to the betterment of the community. The statement must be double-spaced with 1-inch margins using 12-point font. 

Please submit the completed application and statement as a combined, single PDF document by email to Student Financial Services (finaid@law.uci.edu) no later than August, 29, 2024 at 4:00 pm.



















Anteaters in Law Chapter 2024 UCIAA Scholarship

1. Full Name: __________________________________________________________________

2. UCI Law Email Address: _______________________________________________________

3. Expected Graduation Date: ____________________________________________________________

4. Student ID Number: __________________________________________________________


Signature: _____________________________________________________________________

Date: _________________________________________________________________________
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